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9 June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 6 into Year 7 Transition Information 
 
At the academy we are fully committed to ensuring that the transition from primary 
school to secondary school is as smooth as possible for all our students.  In the 
coming months there will be a series of different events for you to take part in to 
support your child’s transition into secondary school. 
 
Data Collection Form 
 
Thank you to those who have returned the data collection form to the academy. If you 
have yet to complete your data collection form, please could the paper copies be 
returned to the office by Friday 13 June. Alternatively, please complete the online data 
collection form using the link below: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/atimte57ct  
 
Home-Academy Agreement Event - June 2025 
 
Over the next few weeks, we will invite you into the academy to meet a member of the 
Academy Leadership Team and other key members of staff.  During this meeting, we 
will share our expectations of students and parents, as well as what you can expect 
from us.  This will ensure that you have all the information you need ready to start in 
September 2025. 
 
Transition Days and Intake Evening - July 2025 
 
Transition days will take place on Wednesday 2, Thursday 3 and Friday 4 July. This 
will be an opportunity for your child to spend three consecutive days at the academy. 
On these days your child will take part in a variety of lessons, have an opportunity to 
meet their form tutor and the other members of their form class and really get a taste 
of what it is like to be a student at the academy.   
 

https://forms.office.com/e/atimte57ct
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Parents/Carers will be invited to the intake evening on Thursday 3 July to receive 
further important information about the academy. Further details and timings of this 
event will follow. 
 
The Year 7 official start date with us next academic year is Wednesday 3 September 
2025. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the 
academy.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
E Dempsey 
       
Mrs E. Dempsey       
Assistant Principal    
                        

      


